Senator Heller has long believed that the current laws regulating online gaming need to be updated. Senator Heller also understands that games where the consumer is betting against the house differ from games of skill, such as poker. States should be able to decide for themselves whether or not to allow this game of skill, an issue that will be top-of-mind as Senator Heller continues to review this proposal and have further discussions with his colleagues about it.

